R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-302-

Therriault, John

A
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cindy Parrone
<cparrone@diederichgroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM
To: Therriauit, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

—Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Cindy Parrone

62966-0103

13



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-303-

Therriault, John .

From: : Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Scott Lombardo <slombardo3
@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Scott Lombardo

60618-2106
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z -304-
Therriault, John

I

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Robert Goodwin <bgood2k3
@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. lames Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Contro! Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3} number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors, I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Robert Goodwin

60532-0403
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-305-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Huts Erickson
<therickson@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023 .

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2}
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspectioné for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Huts Erickson

61615-2749
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -306-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Roberta Brewster
<robertabrewster09@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph 5t.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFQs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Roberta Brewster

60612-1049
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 ~ COMMENT #Z-307-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brik Blackford
<brikblackford@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and ehcourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting sethacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brik Blackford

61021-1652
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z-308-

Therriault, John

L

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Paul Gantner
<pgantner@psav.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Paul Gantner

60175-7609
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-309-

Therriault, John

-
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Joseph Sessa <jvs60612
@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

—Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
loseph Sessa

60612-4201
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-310-
Therriault, John

L _

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Gloria Picchetti <picchetti707
@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFQs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Gloria Picchetti

60657-5753
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-311-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Debra Harris <dharris0220
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ,

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Debra Harris

.60076-1128
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-312-

Therriault, John
L

AP
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Deanna Durica
<deanna.durica@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:.08 AM
To: Therriauit, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Iilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

-—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Deanna Durica

60402-3524
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-313-

‘Therriault, John

I
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Joshua Miskinis <miskinis47
@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:.08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W, Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3} number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5} types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Joshua Miskinis

61443-3711
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #74-314-

Therriault, John

A
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jan Thomas
<jan@artapult.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jan Thomas

62966-2176
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z-315-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of JUEL BEY
<jalibey@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

~ CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. 1 urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
JUEL BEY

60964-5808
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-316-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of marilyn selby
<marilyn.selby@cwlp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future,

Sincerely,
marilyn selby

62702
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-317-

Therriault, John

———

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of gideon falk .
<gideon@purduecal.edu>

Sent: ~ Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. - :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board couid insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future,

Sincerely,
gideon falk

60430-4201
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-318-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Walter Hollender
<walt.hollender@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Walter Hollender

60123-4610
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-319-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Watson
<watson.johnscott@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois fandscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
John Watson

60202-5606
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-320-

lherriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Lindgren <johnlindgren12
@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Poliution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
John Lindgren

60612-4227
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-321-

Therriault, John

R ———
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brian Angel
<bangel@arland135.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

—-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brian Angel

60462-3865
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R20‘12-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #74 -322-
Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William Hess <enkidol
@charter.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

—Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

" TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
William Hess

62025-1539
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-323-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Pat O'Connell
<patsara@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: , Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

“Jan 14, 2014
Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr, Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--lmproving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Pat O'Connell

60477-3655
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 7 -324-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bonnie Burgund
<bburgund@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temparary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Contro! Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bonnie Burgund

61820-5810
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-325-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Martha Faulhaber
<mfaulhaber@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: , R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

{llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water .
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm poliution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Martha Faulhaber

5653 S Harper Ave

Chicago, IL 60637-1831
(773) 667-3818
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z-326-
Therriault, John

L

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Rachael Pappano
<rpappano@rocketmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's propased rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ‘
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation

across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinais's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Rachael Pappano

330 River Rd
Mattawamkeag, ME 04459-3229
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-327-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Meres
<mmerel@wmace.com>

Sent: Tuesday, lanuary 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Con‘grol Board,

l‘am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water .

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Michael Meres

1115 Skokie Ridge Dr
Glencoe, IL 60022-1138
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-328-

Therriault, John

T R

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jon Cole
<jcole@poschange.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:.08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

lan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why 1 fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ‘
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation

across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Jon Cole

6023 S Park Ave
Morton Grove, IL 60053-2947
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-329-

Therriault, John

I MRS

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Hayes
<hayesmikej@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

llfinois Pollution Control Board

bear Pollution Control Board,

I.am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water . _
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois’s rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Michael Hayes

2706 Whiteside Pl

Springfield, IL 62711-6411
(217) 546-6065
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R20.12-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 7-330-
Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of David Anderson
<ddmander@ameritech.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014
linois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,
I'am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them,

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

David Anderson

1878 N Orchard St

Chicago, IL 60614-8923
(773) 929-7305
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z-331-

Therriault, John

R
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Maja Ramirez
<valkyrry@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:.08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R201.2-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ,

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Maja Ramirez

328 W Willow St

Chicago, IL 60614-5717
(312) 664-1916

42



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #Z-332-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Greg Cascio
<wtfigc@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: ' R2012-023

lan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I'am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ,

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Greg Cascio

3437 N Hoyne Ave

Chicago, IL 60618-6109
(773) 529-8820
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Therriault, John

T ——

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carma Forgie
<carmaSforgie@ix.netcom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

[ am writing in support of the llinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to: '

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ,

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. ‘

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Carma Forgie

5550 S Shore Dr

Chicago, IL 60637-5051
(773) 753-4651



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-334-

Therriault, John

From: Environment lllinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gloria Picchetti
<picchetti707 @sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

lan 14, 2014

llinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I'am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm opération
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Gloria Picchetti

553 W Oakdale Ave

Chicago, IL 60657-5753
(773) 871-0999
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENTT #4-335-

Therriault, John

I
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Conway
<gerard_l@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

| am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water ,
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Michael Conway

2020 W 102nd 5t

Chicago, IL 60643-2027
(312) 839-4789

46



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 74 -336-

Therriault, Jo'hn

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Rose & John Martin
<roznjon@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: _ Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFQOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Rose & John Martin

60429-1309
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-337-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Julie Winsberg
<juliebw@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compfomise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

. Sincerely,
Julie Winsberg

60201-2536
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-338-

Therriault, John

L VUV

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Tom Boyle <tom1479
' @comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste,

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting sethacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Tom Boyle

60073-2387
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #24 -339-

Therriault, John

_—
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Schnabel
<mjpschnabel@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mary Schnabel

60076-3644
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-340-
Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of donna scott
<dbelenscott@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014 *

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: . '

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
donna scott

60618-4812

51



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7Z -341-

Therriault, Jo':ﬂ.

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ray Ruthenberg
<peg43ray@jisp.net>

Sent: ' Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. »

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

Iy

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Ray Ruthenberg

61085-9161
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-342-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Stephanie Bilenko
<shilenko@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the [llinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—-CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

-—Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Bilenko

60526-5703
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-343-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Don Dieckmann
<dediec@charter.net> '

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 8:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Don Dieckmann

62002-7158
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